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This is a very bad bill!  It penalizes both consumers and the employing company.  

The bill will cause additional unemployment insurance taxes on the companies thus 

adding cost to the consumers.  If employees are unhappy enough to strike and can't 

come to an agreement with the employer, maybe they should find a better place to 

work.  I see to much abuse of the unemployment benefits, I feel unemployment 

benefits should not exceed three months every four years!  In my 70 years of 

employment with 15+ different companies, I never applied for unemployment 

benefits, just found another job without concern for the work or pay!  They can too! 

Please vote NO!   


